
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                          July 8th, 2024 
 
 Andy Potter called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: Abdulla Hussaini, Syed Hussaini 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the June meeting.  Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to accept the report as being read.  Frank 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits:   Operator permit for Brennan Barron for Summit Ridge was reviewed. After review, Andy Potter made a 
motion to accept the permit as presented.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion. Motion carried.   
 
Old Business: John Kruse installed the camera at the park. 
 
New Business:  Quickbooks payroll increased prices again.  Town board discussed outsourcing payroll.  Andy made a 
motion to approve looking into a company to do the Township payroll.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried. 
Guard rail repairs on Geier Rd. were discussed and it was decided that the County will be contacted to look at this to 
determine how this can be done and what the expense will be for the project. 
Wildland Fire by  Hwy 58 last month was discussed and it has been decided that the 5 land owners affected by the fire 
will be billed for this. 
Expiration date will be added to the current fireworks permit. 
 
Highway Maintenance:  Scott’s Construction did the wedging last week.    
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:49 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
 
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


